
Daily Announcements – Friday January 31 

 

Hey sabres!! It’s officially 1 more day until the senior basketball pep rally!! 

Make sure to wear red and blue on MONDAY to support your senior teams 

and come to the large gym at lunch for an exciting skills relay challenge 

and dance performance! Let’s raise that School pride! Go sabres go! 

 

Girls Club is collecting non- perishable food items and warm clothes to 

donate to the Harvest Project.  Please bring some in and place in the boxes 

provided. Sign the QR code to enter to win a prize.   

 

Congratulations to the senior boy’s basketball team for their win against 

Whistler last night!  Shout out to Imran D who was player of the game. 

Come watch the Sabres play on Monday night at 7:30 in their last home 

game and celebrate the Seniors!  See you there!! 

 


